
Zoning Board of Appeals 

Branford, Connecticut  06405 

Decision Notice 

The Branford Zoning Board of Appeals met at the Canoe Brook Senior Center, 11 Cherry Hill Road on 

Tuesday, December 18, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. to conduct Public Hearings and the following decisions were 

made: 

18/12 – 1. The Peter Hentschel Revocable Trust/ Peter Hentschel Trustee, 30 School Street: Continued to 

January 15, 2019 

18/12 – 2.  John and Kathryn Limauro, Owners/Angelo Moscato, Applicant, 34-36 Driscoll Road: 

Granted. 

18/12 – 3.  Patricia Pearson, 10 Tyler Avenue:  Postponed to January 15, 2019 

18/12 – 4.  Thomas and Cindy Capobianco, Owners/Kim Alleshunas and Thomas Capobianco, 

Applicants, 73 Pinski Drive: Granted 

 

James Sette 

Chairman 

To be published in The Sound on December 26, 2018 

Email:  Branford Town Clerk - December 19, 2018 

Email:  The Sound - December 19, 2018 

 


